Kevin Branum

Dear Environmental Improvement Board,

We cannot afford Docket Number EIB 23-56 (R). New Mexicans are already feeling financially
burdened by this economy. Adding tens of thousands of dollars to our financial stress is not the way
to go. Electric vehicles cost twice as much as new gas vehicles and right now, we cannot afford it.
Please, do the right thing and say "NO" to Docket Number EIB 23-56 (R).



